
 
 

FRAUD AWARENESS LEAFLET 
 
Fraudsters are increasingly targeting law firms, their clients and their client’s 
customers in order to steal large sums of money. 
 

At Wilson Nesbitt, we want to help you stay one step ahead of these 
fraudsters with the following advice: 
 

 DO NOT give out your bank details unless you have verified the identity of 

the person you are speaking to in our firm AND are expecting a payment 

from us in connection with a transaction WE are handling. 
 

 We will NEVER call or email you to change our bank details once they have 

been provided by your case handler. 
 

 If you are paying us money by card we will NEVER take the card details in 

the same call.  You will be provided with a number by your case handler to 
directly call our accounts team. 

 

What should you do if you receive a call or email going against this advice? 
 

 DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY! 

 Call us immediately from a DIFFERENT phone to the one on which you 

received the call (in case the fraudster is still on the line). 

 NEVER respond to any email in relation to money or your bank details, 

instead send us a new email or call us using the details on our 
correspondence to you or our website – www.wilson-nesbitt.com.  
 If you receive any emails claiming to be from us that appear ‘suspicious’ or 

unusual DO NOT open or respond to these emails and immediately 

telephone us to verify their validity. 
 

STAY SAFE… 

BE ALERT! 

http://www.wilson-nesbitt.com/

